From: Buselli, Bradley

To: White, John; Susan Richard

Cc: Buff Fritz; Smith, Michell M.; Kothur, Bheem
Subject: RE: New Balcan installed and operating.
Date: Thursday, October 29, 2020 11:02:00 AM
Attachments: image001.ipg

Susan,

Can you please provide some photographic documentation of any sections of the facility and
equipment that was replaced / repaired for the facility record? A brief narrative (as suggested
below) should be sufficient to bridge the time period between the initial response activities and the
return to normal operations.

Assuming we don’t have any changes to the facility layout, storage capacity, or addition / removal of
any SWMUs, then | don’t believe a permit modification will be necessary.

FL-DEP-LOGO Bradley Buselli, Environmental Consultant
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting
2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 4560
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Bradley.Buselli@FloridaDEP.gov
Office: 850-245-8989

From: White, John <John.White@dep.state.fl.us>

Sent: October 29, 2020 06:56

To: Susan Richard <susan.richard@lightingresourcesinc.com>

Cc: Buff Fritz <buff.fritz@lightingresourcesinc.com>; Smith, Michell M.
<Michell.M.Smith@FloridaDEP.gov>; Buselli, Bradley <Bradley.Buselli@dep.state.fl.us>; Kothur,
Bheem <Bheem.Kothur@FloridaDEP.gov>

Subject: RE: New Balcan installed and operating.

Susan,

Good to hear the facility is operational again. | have forwarded your email to the RCRA Permitting
group in Tallahassee so they can let us know the next steps.

Thank you

John

John White

Environmental Consultant

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
John.White@floridadep.gov

(407)897-4305
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From: Susan Richard <susan.richard@lightingresourcesinc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 6:17 PM

To: White, John <John.White@dep.state.fl.us>; Echevarria, Edgar
<Edgar.Echevarria@FloridaDEP.gov>

Cc: Buff Fritz <buff.fritz@lightingresourcesinc.com>
Subject: New Balcan installed and operating.

Good morning,

We are pleased to be operating again in Ocala.

We were expecting to need to change the Balcan information in the permit.

However, when we requested a new Brochure, etc. from the manufacturer, he stated that
everything is the same except spirals have been replaced.

And, of course, it is a brand new machine!

Is a letter with a overview of the time frame from the fire to install sufficient.
Would this be considered a Class 1 modification? Or would suggest we handle it differently.

We continue to have storage trailers off site as we work them into our day to day operations.
It's been nearly a year. Thank you for your understanding and support.
Even with Covid, business seems to be rebuilding.

Thank you.
Susan

Susan Richard
Lighting Resources, LLC
805 East Francis Street
Ontario, CA 91761

0. 909-923-7252

d. 909-923-3132

c. 949-300-7559

susan.richard@lightingresourcesinc.com
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